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11th September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,
YEAR 4 MUSIC LESSONS

We are delighted to let you know that we will be providing music lessons for Year 4 pupils
delivered by Services for Education.

Starting next week on Monday 15th September, all children in Year 4 will have the opportunity
to play a brass instrument. The sessions will be run by the music teacher Mr Cottrell. The
children have met him this week.

Children will have the opportunity to, if they wish, bring their instrument home to practice. There
will be a further letter about this.

| am sure the children will enjoy their sessions and we look forward to showcasing our musical
talents throughout the year.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to the Year 4 staff.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs J Woolgar
Assistant Headteacher KS2
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